
Lansing Township Board 

Public Hearing 

September 26, 2019 

Members Present:  Duane Mortensen, Gary Braaten, Lynn Allas, Steve Torgerson, Mark Ratigan, Kris Allas 

Chairman Mortensen called the start of the Public Hearing at 7:02 p.m. 

Review of Minutes of July 25, 2019 and August 21, 2019:  Steve Torgerson made the motion to accept both, Gary 

Braaten seconded.  Motion passed. 

Attorney Troy Gilchrist explained the process to continue because appraisal report had just come out, and discussion 

was had. 

Lynn Allas made the motion to authorize the Chair and Clerk with Attorney Gilchrist to establish a public crossing and 

funds if needed, Mark Ratigan seconded.  Motion passed. 

Gary Braaten made the motion to continue the Public Hearing to October 24, 2019 at 7:00 pm, Steve Torgerson 

seconded.  Motion passed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kristine M. Allas, Clerk 


